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January 14, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
Re: FCM Board of Directors 
 
An opening has occurred on the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) Board of Directors 
(Ontario Caucus) for the remainder of the 2016/2017 year, until June 2017.  I respectfully request 
the support of the Municipal Council to seek election to fill the position. If successful, this will once 
again allow London a voice on the Board itself and will not incur any additional costs to the 
Corporation as the Municipal Council previously approved my costs to attend all the meetings for 
this period, as a member of the FCM’s Standing Committees. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Harold Usher 
Councillor, Ward 12 


